
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

  
TO: Legal & Finance Committee 
FROM: Pauline Sumption, Finance Officer 
SUBJ: Downtown BID Assessment Abatement 
DATE: August 15, 2011 
 
 
 
 
Black Hills Power has requested the City Council abate their 2011 BID assessment.  This 
property is centrally assessed and, therefore, is exempt from the BID assessment.  The 
property is located at 914 Kansas City St. and the total dollar amount of the assessment is 
$52.00. 
 
The only way these amounts can be changes is through a court order or Council action. 
 
 
 
Cc:  Mayor Kooiker, Mary Floto, Connie Ewing 
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